
REUNION ANNOUNCEMENT 
DGHS CLASS OF 1960 

 
The dates are set and plans are in progress for this coming September, Wednesday and 
Thursday September 21, and 22 2022.   A reunion committee has been meeting for over two 
years detailing plans—but just recently making the decision to proceed as the covid contagin 
appears to be finally under control. 

 
IMPORTANT:  If you have not received an email indicating “Save the Date”, then you are 

probably not on our invitation and information list.  Please update your contact information by 
sending either an email, phone, or card/letter to: 

 
Peggy Wolms Haldeman:  peg.haldeman@gmail.com 
Or 

Peggy Wolms Haldeman 
2600 South Finley Rd. 

Lombard, IL 60148 
Or 
Call:630 846-0185 
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